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Wildlife Week Celebration by ENVIS, IFGTB 

 

The ENVIS Resource Partner on Forest Genetic Resources and Tree 

Improvement at IFGTB organized Wildlife Week Celebration on 04
th
 October, 

2019. The primary objective of the observance was to focus on the importance 

of wildlife conservation for a balanced and healthy environment. The 

programme began with an invocation in Sanskrit on the significance of 

conservation of nature and natural resources by Dr Kannan CS Warrier.  

Dr S. Murugesan, Director, IFGTB inaugurated the programme. During his 

inaugural address, he highlighted on the significance of wildlife week 

celebration which is being practiced since 1952 in India.  He also pointed out 

the impacts of climate change in the wildlife habitats with an example of 

dwindling of vulture population in Tamil Nadu.  He stressed on the role of 

every individual in protection of wildlife.  Dr B. Nagarajan, Scientist G shared 

his experience in the management of captive elephants. Dr Kannan CS Warrier, 

Scientist F and Coordinator ENVIS elaborated on the ecological, cultural, 

investigatory, recreational, agricultural and economic importance of wildlife. 

He also explained India’s rich and fascinating array of wildlife resources and 

measures taken by the Union Government to conserve wildlife. Though 

traditionally wildlife refers to undomesticated animal species, it includes all 

organisms living free in nature without introduced by human. And therefore, it 

consists of both animals and plants, he added.  Awareness posters and handouts 

depicting the significance of conservation of wildlife and forest genetic 

resources were released and distributed to children of various schools and 

colleges in and around Coimbatore. Short films on the theme were also 

screened. Dr S.Vigneswaran, Programme Officer ENVIS proposed the vote of 

thanks. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


